



Tasso Vasilas Local Heroes Catering 1525 Bank St. Ottawa, ON, K1H 7Z1

March 11, 2009

Dear Tasso

On behalf of the Oakville Aquatic Club I would like to thank you for the service and food provided by you and your staff during our recent stay in Nepean for the Ontario Short Course Provincial Championships. We came to town with 58 swimmers, our largest team ever competing at Provincials, and ended up placing a strong second. As you can probably imagine, organizing a trip of this size, from accommodations for swimmers, chaperones, and coaches, to transportation and food is a huge operation, and assistance along the way is greatly appreciated. Your professionalism during the process of setting up meals and your willingness to meet our delivery requirements made the trip that much more successful.

Our club's motto "A Champion Never Stands on the Podium Alone" attests to the reality that it takes a tremendous effort from a group of people to help an individual swimmer achieve his or her potential in the pool and reap rewards at the highest level. Thank you for being a part of that group. We certainly look forward to doing business with you again in future trips to Nepean.

Regards,

Chris Spencer

Senior Team Manager

Melinda Harrison Club President

Phone: (905) 842-0903 Fax: (905) 842-5478 E-mail: oak@bellnet.ca